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Financial Summary 
Currently NSG have available $13302, which is a healthy balance coming into a tour 
year. We will be donating $4000 to the netball tour in November. 
 
 
 
Performance  
Term three, saw two junior netball teams participate in the Samsun Cup on the 
Sunshine Coast.Both teams were very competitive.Unfotunately,due to a clash with 
athletics the middle school team did not contest the Vicki Wilson Cup this year,however 
a Senior team played. 
 
 
 
Events 
Th NSG had their AGM on Mondy 16th October and welcome a new Presient, Fiona 
Chapman into the role. Other positions remain relatively unchanged, with the 
exception of outgoing Vice President Debbie Lever, who after spending 9 years on the 
committee will be leaving at the conclusion of the year. She will be missed. 
 
 
Help Needed/Offering 
Nothing to add this month. 
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